NEWSLETTER 6 — 12" October 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Open Mornings - This week we welcomed a number of prospective parents to show them around our
school and grounds and were pleased to hear many positive comments. Thank you to our child minders
and the BSA for helping to make the mornings successful. To secure a school place for children born
between 1st September 2008 and 31 August 2009 you need to apply online at
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions by 15th January 2013.

Girls Football — Our girls football team took part in a tournament at the NFU on Tuesday. They all played
extremely well and reached the semi final. Thank you to parents for transport and support.

Cycling Awareness — Some of the Year 5 children have taken part in the WCC Cycling Awareness course
this week. This course develops the essential skills children need for riding their bikes on the road.

KS1 Playground Walk — Thurs 18" October — Please remember that as well as school uniform, children
need to wear appropriate clothing for the walk on Thursday. We aim to go unless the conditions are
severe, so please bring named welly boots and raincoats if it looks wet.

KS1 History Projects — Teachers in Year 1 & 2 are really looking forward to seeing everybody’s history
projects next week. Well done to those who have already brought them in they look great!

Second Hand School Uniform Sale — Mrs Bevan will hold a sale of secondhand school uniform in the hall
on Monday 22™ October at 3.20pm.

Reminders —
e Please ensure you child comes to school with a warm and waterproof coat.
e Jewellery (including wristbands) should not be worn in school

Dates for your Diary —
e Monday 15" October — Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils)
e Parents Evenings will be on Tues 23" Oct 6-8.30pm and Thurs 25" Oct 4.30-7.30pm — please
return appointment request to your child’s teacher.

Book of the Week — Mr Johnston’s class have been reading ‘I'll Take you Mrs Cole’ by Nigel Grey —a
story of a little boy who lives on his own with his working mother. Whenever he is naughty, his mother
threatens him with Mrs Cole; he imagines children being starved, whipped and even stewed! Then one
day he runs away from home and finds himself outside Mrs Cole's house............

Mr A Simms



BSA Newsletter —Friday 12th October 2012

Questionnaires
LAST CHANCE to WIN your childs Disco Tickets — Get your
Questionairre into School before Tuesday 16™ October.

Disco Tickets
Tickets will be on sale both before and after school on Wednesday 17% &
Thursday 18" October and are priced at £2.50 per ticket.

Details of the disco are as follows

Creepy Critters Disco for Key Stage 1 6pm—7. 1 5pm
Spooktacular Disco for Key Stage 2 7.30pm-8.45pm

If your child is in Reception then we ask that a parent/ carer stays with
your child for their first disco. Every child will be given a cup drink (the
onese you pierce with a straw) and a biscuit. Anyone with allergies can
you let us know when you buy your tickets and we can make other

arrangements.

Bags 2 School
PLEASE bring these back to school on TUSEDAY 23" AND
WEDNESDAY 24™ OCTOBER
Both Before and After School.

Date for your Diary
8" & 9" November — Christmas Card Viewings & Sales
23" November Dress Down Tombola Day

Next Meeting - Tuesday 16" October at 7.30pm.
Come and have a drink, some nibble, a chat and share your great ideas with us.
Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389(@gmail.com
Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires(@me.com
Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard(@gmail.com
Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston(@sky.com
Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman31(@aol.com
The BSA Committee x




